Traffic officers swoop to rescue
ducklings stranded on M1l

Press release

A terrified family of ducklings were saved by Highways England traffic
officers when the brood wandered onto the M1 motorway.

The brood of ducklings rescued from the M1 by Highways England traffic
officers

The officers swiftly reacted to reports of nine ducklings close to motorway
traffic between junctions 27 (Hucknall) and 28 (Alfreton).

Traffic officers briefly closed the northbound carriageway of the motorway at
around 4.30pm on Saturday to safely round the stray birds up.

The ducklings were then handed to Derbyshire Police officers and will be
found a good home.

Highways England duty manager Richard Meakin said:
We closed the motorway for about 10 minutes so the traffic officers

could safely round up the ducklings — animals can be very
unpredictable and we didn’t want them heading into the carriageway.

I'm pleased to say all ducklings were recovered safe and sound and
will now be found a good home far away from the motorway.
General enquiries

Members of the public should contact the Highways England customer contact
centre on 0300 123 5000.
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Media enquiries

Journalists should contact the Highways England press office on 0844 693 1448
and use the menu to speak to the most appropriate press officer.
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